
Huntley Area Public Library 
Friends Foundation

Supporting Library Services
Visit us anytime at www.huntleylibraryfriends.org

General Meetings
We are unsure about future Friends General

Meetings. We can't meet at the library because
there currently is no program room.

Meeting days are listed below. Watch your email,
check huntleylibraryfriends.org or check the

Facebook page at HAPLD Friends Foundation for
updated meeting information.

Friday,
August 21

Meeting cancelled

Friday,
September 18

11:00 a.m.

FUNdraising 
Fundraising for the Friends Foundation has
changed this year. For now, we are raising

funds through AmazonSmile, memberships
and Corner Books sale. Please consider

supporting these fundraisers.
Yearly and lifetime memberships 

also help support the Friends. 

The Friends have applied for and received grants from
the EFS Foundation for many years to help fund summer
and winter reading programs at the library. Those grants

averaged $5,000 - $6,800 yearly.  Friends began
applying for the grants from the EFS Foundation in 2013
and have received a total of $48,800 in grants. The EFS

Foundation voted to dissolve and disperse funds to
organizations they had grant funded. 

We don't know when we'll be able to host
book sales again. Meanwhile, Corner Books

will be open as long as the library is open!
Look for the book shelves just inside the

entrance on black carts in the front hallway.

We can look to see if your
membership is current. Email

sandersen@huntleylibrary.org
or call us at 

847.669.5386 ext. 228.
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Friends received a donation from the EFS Foundation for 
$120,000! 

Per the Friends' mission, the money will be used to support
and promote the Huntley Area Public Library.

HAVE YOU RENEWED
THIS YEAR?

A U G U S T / S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 0

Book Sales



Friends Foundation Directors

President: Genevieve Hochwarter 
847.458.9135

VP: Janis Ruffino, 847.515.8020

Secretary: Marge Smith

Treasurer: Carol David

Book Sale Committee Chair: Reta Stohs

Corner Books Committee Chair: 
Charleen Kelly

Members at Large: Connie Corwin, 
Nancy Hardy, and Patricia Cornwell

Friends’ Library Contacts: 
847.669.5386

Pamela Kampwerth, ext. 228
pkampwerth@huntleylibrary.org

Samantha Andersen, ext. 225
sandersen@huntleylibrary.org

DO YOU SHOP AMAZON?  

IF SO, AMAZONSMILE IS AN ONGOING FUNDRAISER
THAT BENEFITS THE FOUNDATION YEAR ROUND! 
  VISIT AMAZONSMILE AT THE ADDRESS BELOW. 

  SELECT THE HUNTLEY AREA PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 FRIENDS FOUNDATION AS YOUR CHARITY. 

AMAZONSMILE WILL DONATE .5% OF THE PURCHASE
PRICE TO THE FRIENDS FOUNDATION.   AMAZON

PRIME MEMBERS MAY SHOP USING  AMAZONSMILE. 

THANK YOU to our lifetime 
corporate donors!

  

Alliance Contractors, Inc.
BMO Harris Bank

 Huntley DeFiore Funeral 
& Cremation Service 

Hamilton Farms
Huntley Heartland Bank & Trust

Company
Lamp Incorporated

Thank You Culver's!
Culver's sent the Friends Foundation a

$533.44 check for the March Fundraising
Night we were not able to host. Next time

you are going to eat out, consider supporting
the business that supports us!

Earnings from
AmazonSmile

Total Earned: $1,311

2014           $6
2015      $151
2016      $167
2017      $211
2018      $262
2019      $337
2020      $177
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Please let us know, even if you prefer to
make an anonymous gift.  
Call Pamela Kampwerth at 

847-669-5386 ext. 228 and she will make sure
your gift will be used exactly as you intend.

Chip-In Beyond is an app you download on your
phone to donate and/or pay for services for the
Friends Foundation.  A few ways you can use it are
to pay for book sale items, buy tickets for an event,
renew an annual membership or make a donation.

HTTP://SMILE.AMAZON.COM/CH/27-1276087

Is the Friends Foundation
 in YOUR Will?


